

CHESTER Kiwan-e-gram

Serving the Children of the World

MEMBER NEWSLETTER VOLUME XVII – ISSUE NO 6 MARCH 2008 CELEBRATING 36 YEARS OF COMMUNITY SERVICE

The Kiwanis Club of Chester is on-line at http://www.chesterkiwanis.org

CHESTER OFFICERS President

James L. Slagle, Jr., DDS

President-Elect Holly Flores

Vice President Linda S. Torrence

Treasurer Robert O. Cassada

Secretary Joseph C. Hillier, DDS

Immediate Past President Ronnie L. Gray

DIRECTORS

2007-2008

Louis W. Corde David W. Duncan E. David Elswick Noelle M. Grosso

2007-2009

Basil M. Furr, Jr Dixon D. Handwerk Edward C Thompson Bradley S. Trotter, DDS

Bulletin Editor Philip R. Crow

Philip R. Crow killercrow@comcast.net

Webmaster

Thomas K. Williams tkwilli@gmail.com

Programs

Edward C. Thompson William H. Rhea, DDS E. David Elswick Danny R. Wyatt



Date		Program
3/17	Mon	Regular Meeting- Kathy Griffin of Boulevard Flowers - "Sustainability" The importance of conservation and the environment.
3/21	Fri	Kiwanis Spiritual Aims - Good Friday evening service at Church of the Nazarene, 7 pm.
3/24	Mon	Regular Meeting- 36th Anniversary of the organization Kiwanis Club of Chester (our official birthday is 3/29.)
3/31	Mon	Regular Meeting- Our own Ted Rayman Getting your yard ready for spring.
4/7	Mon	Board Night -
Mostings are hold on Manday Nights at Dita Aid Drug store in Chaster at 6:30 DM unless atherwise		

Meetings are held on Monday Nights at Rite Aid Drug store in Chester at 6:30 PM unless otherwise noted. Contact this quarter's Program Chair Dave Elswick with suggestions.



President Jay

Good News/ Bad News

Congratulations to our very own **Dave Elswick** for his contribution at the Heart of Virginia Midwinters. Well done!

It is with great sadness that we acknowledge President-elect **Holly Flores'** pending move to Colorado. We wish her family well and hope she finds a Kiwanis home waiting for her there.

PRESIDENTIAL VIEW

March Madness Has Begun

Once again, the crazy times are upon us. Snow one day, hot sun the next. Leaves are starting to sprout and flowers bud. Time for Spring Fling and the panic to sell tickets. You will note that it is possible to buy your tickets right off the Kiwanis Website in case anyone wants to charge their tickets. We have the fabulous Spectrum with us this year. This is the band that supported us for so many years and we are glad to have them back. Tickets are also available at the local spots... Unos, Flagstop, and the Village Bank. Kings Korner will cater again. Great Chicken and Pork BBQ. And all for Only \$20.

Be sure to thank and support our corporate sponsors, large and small. We really depend on them to make or break our fundraiser. This is going to be a tough year for everyone economically. Anything we can do to help them, helps us in the end. Be particularly kind to the Village Florist. They donated the floral arrangements for the Governor's visit last month.

Finally, the club celebrates it's 36th anniversary this month. Still young, still strong.

Anniversaries and	
Birthdays S	
Anniversaries	
Gary & Becky Burleigh	4/14
Birthdays	
Bradley Trotter	4/12
Steven Castro	4/19
Tom Williams	4/20
Becky Burleigh	4/22
Tam Moody	4/23
Dayton Todd	4/28

2. K & 2 K

Biz Baz Bulletin

Support your club Admin Account Never too late to sign up!



The Bizarre Bazaar® 2008

The 16th Spring Market
Held at Richmond Raceway Complex
600 East Laburnum Ave, Richmond, VA

Set up

Wed – Thu April 2,3

Show Hours

- Friday, April 4th, 10:00 am 7:00 pm
- Saturday, April 5th, 10:00 am 7:00 pm
- Sunday, April 6th, 10:00 am 5:00 pm

Takedown Sunday

Contact: Danny Wyatt to sign up



Dues are Due - See Bob Cassada today!

Don't Forget, the club will attend the Good Friday evening service at Church of the Nazarene 6851 Courthouse Rd, Chesterfield, VA

7 pm Please try to come and



Map to the Southside Church of the Nazarene.

Children Priority One

Chairman **Basil Furr** reports the Book Collection is going well, however, we can always use more. Although this is a two-month project, it is a continuing program. By donating \$10, Basil can purchase ten books at used book sales, auctions, or special events throughout the year.

Spring Fling



Tickets are out. If you have not already, please pick yours up at the next meeting. Posters are also available for your place of business. Please thank our friends at Quick Copy in Colonial Heights for their printing

donations. Every dollar counts this year. Several student organizations at John Tyler will be helping sell tickets this year. Hopefully, with a lower ticket price, we will be able to sell more tickets and increase our revenue.